> Education Financial Assistance for 2020-2021 School Year <</p>

The Crossville Seventh-day Adventist church family has been a blessing to so many students throughout the years. We have donated time and money to help see that our children receive a Christian education. Many students who would not have otherwise known the love of Jesus have attended our school and have committed their lives to Jesus. As times get harder, our needs increase. More students are looking for something more. Please seek the Lord for wisdom on how you can help support the young people who want a Christian education. To make a donation to any of our school's accounts, please be sure to mark your tithe envelope "Inez Wrenn WS, Academy WS, or Student Evangelism."

Thank you for your financial support for Christian education.

CONT	Α	CT	1	N	IF	•)I	R	M	Α	Τ	C)I	V	

Mailing Address	PO BOX 645	
	CROSSVILLE, TN 38557	
Church Office		931-456-0056
Pastor	Larry Owens	423-322-6392
	lowens@gccsda.com	
Administrative Assistant	Shadelle Haley	931-787-8500
	<u>crossvillesda@gccsda.com</u>	
Head Elder	Franklin Cobos	931-787-5171
School Office		931-484-3150
Principal	Chery Taffe	423-400-6890
FLC Coordinator	Roger Greenley	240-401-1123
Calendar Scheduling	Shadelle Haley	931-787-8500
Church Clerk	Marilyn Maples	828-242-3882
(Please email or call to up	odate phone/address, transfe	er membership, etc.)

or call to update phone/address, transfer membership, etc

Email: mamaples424@gmail.com

SEND BULLETIN INFO TO

ccbulletinsecretary@gmail.com or call 931-456-0056.

Send Audio/Video information or files to audiocsda@gmail.com.

(Please provide bulletin and A/V information by 2:00 p.m. Wednesday.)

Church Website: <u>www.crossvillesda.org</u>



ALL CHURCH SERVICES AND ALL PROGRAMS ARE

CANCELED THROUGH SEPT. 30

Out of an abundance of caution & care due to the current outbreak of Covid-19 in our area.

Our Sabbath Message will be streamed LIVE and can be viewed on our website.

WWW.CROSSVILLESDA.ORG

CROSSVILLE SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH SPECIAL SABBATH BULLETIN

September 11, 2021

Our Sabbath Message will be streamed LIVE at 11:00AM and can be viewed on our church's website www.CrossvilleSDA.org

WEEK AT A GLANCE

Today	6:54 pm	Sabbath Rest Ends
Wednesday	CANCELED	Prayer Meeting
Friday	6:45 pm	Sabbath Rest Begins
Next Sabbath	11:00 am	Pastor Larry Owens

STEWARDSHIP REPORT

Church Budget	Monthly Goal	\$7525	Aug-to-Date	\$5371.19	
Inez Wrenn Student Aid	Monthly Goal	\$750	Aug-to-Date	\$477	
Academy Student Aid	d Monthly Goal \$1250		Aug-to-Date	\$195	
Student Evangelism	Monthly Goal	\$2100	Aug-to-Date	\$140	
FLC Parking Lot	Monthly Goal	\$2020	Aug-to-Date	\$1406	
Hope for Humanity	Yearly Goal	\$2000	Year-to-Date	\$1446	
Last Week	Lambs' Offering	\$0	Mission Fund	\$0	

You can mail your tithe to the church office. See the back of the bulletin for the address.

DATES TO KNOW

- No Human Foosball Tonight in the FLC from 8:00 p.m. 9:30 p.m.
- October 8, 9, and 10 HEALTH SEMINAR with Walt Cross

If you are interested in "Human Foosball" this Saturday night. Please call or text Migdalia (607) 760-5732. It will be rescheduled. Watch for a new date.

If you are not receiving email updates about Crossville Church news and would like to please call Shadelle Haley at 931-787-8500 or email her at crossvillesda@gccsda.com to get your email address added to the list.

<u>Women's Ministry</u> is also scheduling volunteers now for the September **Bread** of Life Missions soup for the homeless. We need volunteers for September 23 and 30. Please call Cathy at 423-881-3168 to volunteer.

My family and I are extremely grateful for all the expressions of love and sympathy we have received. I love you all! — Linda Mihalus

Gail Byrge has passed. Funeral services were held 8/31/21 at Hood Funeral. Condolences may be sent to: Tammy Hale 911 Faye Dr., Cookeville, TN 38501

<u>Prayer Request Emails:</u> Reminder to anyone who is not currently receiving prayer request emails to their computer or smartphone. If you would like to receive them or need to place one, please email me at <u>livetoserve85@outlook</u>

Urgent Local Prayer Requests

09/10 Barbara Stanaway is resting til Jesus comes. (Gay Knapp's Mom and David Roy Knapp & Amy McHenry's Mema) Pray for comfort for the family. 09/09 Basil Bennett has paralysis due to pressure at the base of his skull and Becky is having breathing difficulties

09/09 Tina is not eating and Cal is on dialysis and 15 liters of Oxygen

09/09 Roger Carpenter as been admitted into the hospital in Cookeville 08/28 Gail Byrge's daughter, Tammy on her mother's passing

08/27 Neria Jenks - COVID

08/25 Pray for Marvin Jenkins' mother, Phyllis, in hospital with UTI

08/22 Shirley Bingham hospitalized with virus and pneumonia

08/22 Christine Hawk's father, not expected to live - pray for comfort

08/18 May God give His merciful protection to His people everywhere

08/18 Crystal Anderson's daughter, Ruby - COVID

08/18 Jean Martin - COVID

08/16 Matthew Wellman's father, Dennis - illness

08/15 Cathryn Henderson and family on the passing of her sister Terry

08/17 Linda Mihalus' daughter, Lisa, recovering from COVID, & the passing of Lisa's husband, John, from COVID, & hospitalization of son, Jake, with COVID

08/04 Linda Mihalus and family on the death of her sister, Susan

Please keep these people in your heart and mind for continuous prayer.

Let Us Praise God

Let us praise God with you! Tell us when you have answered prayers so we can put it in the bulletin and let our shut-ins who read our bulletin online see the Lord at work in their church family.

- Let us pray for the caregivers and all the families of the sick.
- Amy McHenry's friend was able to return to work
- Franklin's nurse supervisor friend a little better
- Jean Martin much improved
- Dennis Wellman has been moved to rehab and wants to eat.
- Pastor is getting relief from his back discomfort' He and Becky are feeling a little better.
- Linda Mihalus' pneumonia has improved.
- Bruna's father is improving
- Tonya Miller is improving.
- Neria Jenks is feeling a little better.
- Mark Anderson, Basil Bennett, Nancy Anderson, and Becky Bennett are all feeling better.
- Jim and Crystal Anderson's daughter, Ruby, is improving
- Cayden Groves, Jonathan and Michelle's son burns Are doing better and are not expected to leave scars.
- Del and Verna's son, Bert, and his family, all with COVID. Bert
 Has returned home for in-home care. He is doing much better
 but still needs oxygen. Their Granddaughter has returned to
 school and work. Bert's wife is at home doing much better
- Doug Severt is doing much better after having COVID.

"Now the Lord is the Spirit: and where the Spirit of the Lord is, there is liberty."

2 Cor. 3:17 (NKJV)

<u>Today's Sabbath Message</u> will also be available through our Prayer Line at 11:00 AM central. You may call (712) 432-0900. You will be prompted to type in a code. The code is 407096# (The pound sign is needed at the end.) Please remember to MUTE your phone. If your phone does not have a "Mute" button, press *6 to mute it. Thanks.

Health Ministries

We all know of those around us suffering from disease. If you would like information on how to **naturally prevent and treat illness/viruses**, check out the Uchee Pines website, <u>ucheepines.org</u>, Open up **SARS-COV-2** for information on prevention and cure.

Walt Cross from The Mustard Seed is coming October 8-10. Friday evening at 6 PM in the FLC, he will speak on *Immunity*. On October 9, his topic is *Health Ministries*. Bring your own sack lunch. Sabbath afternoon, he will speak on *Healing Herbs*, and Sunday will be *Natural Remedies*.

If you are facing a work dilemma over your personal religious convictions on the Covid vaccine, Liberty and Health Alliance, libertyandhealth.org, is a resource of individuals who care and understand what you are experiencing and offer direction and support.

Tammy Kellogg

Health Ministries Leader

